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Capuchin Franciscan
Province of St. Joseph

February 22, 2018
Dear Keith,

Thank you for your kind offer of creating a 60 minute documentary on the life and spirituality of
Blessed Solanus Casey.

I have circulated your proposal to the Capuchin leadership and we would like to learn more
please. As I understand it, there would be no cost to the Capuchins and we would have final
approval on the project. I further understand that you would be contacting PBS as a distribution
point for the documentary.

One part of the Capuchin Mission includes prayerfully building sister-brotherhood in the world.
We are hopeful that your documentary will help us with our mission as well as sharing the
holiness of our Blessed Solanus.

Let us move to the next step!

We are most grateful for your interest.

Kindly,

Colleen K. Crane

Public Relations Director
Capuchin Province of St. Joseph

The Capuchin Province of St. Joseph
St. Francis Capuchin Center, 1927 N. Fourth Street, Milwaukee, WI 53212



